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End of Semester Reports 

Dear Parents 

As you will be aware you will receive your child’s end of semester report during Week 10 of this 

term.  

These reports will be emailed out to you at this time. The email will contain a live link to the report. 

This link will only be active for a few days and will take you to a copy of the report that you can save 

and print. 

In addition a copy of the report will be published onto the Department of Education’s Connect site. 

This will allow you to access the report any time after they have been issued. 

It is therefore important: 

 That we are notified of any changes in email addresses. 

 That you are connected to our school online ‘Connect’ system. 

Please contact the office if you need to update the email address or need assistance with 

connecting. 

Please also contact the office if you would like a printed copy of your report. 

 

Report Information 

Each year students are given a grade to indicate their achievement across a variety of learning areas 

such as English and Mathematics. A ‘C’ grade or ‘Satisfactory’ level of achievement means that your 

child has demonstrated what is expected for their year level. Above a satisfactory level means they 

are achieving above what is expected and below may mean they are struggling to grasp some of the 

concepts they need for their year level. 

Every year, your child is faced with a new set of requirements for achievement and these increase in 

complexity from year to year. This could mean a student who gets a B in Year 3, may get a C in Year 4 

as the curriculum requirements are more difficult and the content they need to learn is broader. 

Interviews will provide you with the opportunity to see how your child is progressing in class, and to 

see the achievements they have made in regards to the skills and content of their year level 

curriculum.  

If you have any further questions or queries about the report or interviews, please contact us. 
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